Notes of 24 Jan CSHG on LAHF (update from districts present)
Email was received by all districts setting out an allocation and asking for districts to express willingness / interest.
HDC 
· £2M. Looking at 19 homes and 2 bridging properties working with RPs.
· Might be helpful to develop / deliver near boundaries to support each other, especially for Afghan families (less so for Ukrainians)
· HDC in principle agreement to accept the funds subject to further clarifications.
· Some RPs are inundated, probably in the “more viable” areas. Possibly more likely to be viable for 1 and 4 beds, less so for 2 and 3 beds in HDC.
· HDC and SCDC will be meeting to discuss.
SCDC
· £4.5M. Submitted interest.
· Need 28 homes for Ukrainians (2 to 3 beds) ad 2 for Afghans.
· Offered to take a further 10.
· Would work with Ermine Street who would be purchasing, the homes would however by in the HRA.
· Govt is releasing FAQs all the time. Can’t provide homes as part of s106, must be additional.
Cambridge
· Will provide an update after the CSHG meeting 
West Suffolk
· Are contacting RPs, looking to bid.




